
Subject: FW: Hydro box is clean
Date: Tue, 27 Apr 2004 16:56:55 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Steve Hardy" <Steve_Hardy@dnv.org>, "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>,

"Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>
CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Steve Hardy:

Thank you Steve - now that is what I call prompt and exceptional service. Mr. Craver will
be very thankful. Please extend my thanks to  Gavin Joyce also. 

Thank you again;

Ernie Crist  

>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Steve Hardy  
> Sent: April 27, 2004 3:56 PM
> To:   Ernie Crist
> Subject:      FW: Hydro box is clean
> 
> FYI Cllr. Crist, 
> 
> The Hydro box that Mr. Craver was concerned about has been cleaned.
> 
> Steve
> 
>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Gavin Joyce  
> Sent: April 27, 2004 3:55 PM
> To:   Steve Hardy
> Subject:      Hydro box is clean
> 
> 
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